
 

 

 

GREATER LETABA MUNICIPALITY 

ERRATUM NO. 2/2023 

 

Kindly note that there was error identified on the BOQ (page 17) for Panel of three (3) Town Planning 
consultants for implementation of various projects for a period of three years with bid no GLM024/2023 
that was published in the Sowetan on the 03rd of March 2023.  
 
The correct BOQ can be collected at no. 36 Greater Letaba Municipality or the municipal website. 
 
The closing date or the above tender will be the 4th of April 2023 at 12:00 midday. 
 
The municipality apologises for the inconvenience caused. 

 
Enquiries: Ms. Ramafalo MP 087 086 7471   or Ms. Mtebule TY 087 086 7491. 
 

 
Lekhota MP 
Acting Municipal Manager 


